
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“CUPE LOCAL 50’s 100th ANNIVERSARY” 

 

WHEREAS  the employees of the City of Victoria are represented by Local 50 of the Canadian Union of Public Employees; and 

  

WHEREAS  this Council recognizes and appreciates the important public services delivered by the members of CUPE Local 50; 

and 

 

WHEREAS the members and leadership of CUPE Local 50 have long been strong advocates for workers’ rights, progressive 

public policy and social change, and public services; and 

 

WHEREAS 2018 marks the 100th anniversary of CUPE Local 50. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE I do hereby proclaim the month of October 2018 as “CUPE LOCAL 50’s 100th ANNIVERSARY” 

on the TRADITIONAL TERRITORIES of the ESQUIMALT AND SONGHEES FIRST NATIONS in 

the CITY OF VICTORIA, CAPITAL CITY of the PROVINCE of BRITISH COLUMBIA.  

 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I hereunto set my hand this 4th day of October Two Thousand and Eighteen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

LISA HELPS 

MAYOR 

CITY OF VICTORIA 

BRITISH COLUMBIA 

 

Sponsored By: 

Paul Faoro 

President 

CUPE British Columbia  

  


